I COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

| Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

December 3, 2018

Bryant Harris

Catalix International, LLC
1333 Lockhill Selma

San Antonio, TX 78213

Re: Notice of Past Due Annual Fees, Precious Mine, Permit File No. P-2013-008
Dear Mr. Harris:
A recent internal audit has shown that according to our records, the Division has not received the following:

e 2014 Annual Report, Map and Fees
e 2015 Annual Report, Map and Fees
e 2016 Annual Report, Map and Fees
e 2017 Annual Report, Map and Fees
e 2018 Annual Report, Map and Fees

Even though the due date for submittal of all Annual Fees has passed, the Division is offering a one-time 30-day
grace period, effective December 3, 2018 for you to submit the following:

e 2014 Annual Report, Map and Fees ($86)
e 2015 Annual Report, Map and Fees ($86)
e 2016 Annual Report, Map and Fees ($86)
e 2017 Annual Report, Map and Fees ($86)
e 2018 Annual Report, Map and Fees ($86)

Effective January 1, 2018, all annual report, map, and fees must be submitted electronically, using the Division’s
ePermitting system.

To file your report, upload your map, and pay your fee online now, go to the link below:
https://dnrforms.state.co.us/Forms/DRMSeForms LandingPage

If you have not yet set up your ePermitting account, go to the link below to get started:
http://mining.state.co.us/Pages/ePermitting.aspx

There are detailed instructions on how to file your report, upload your map, and pay your fee in the ePermitting
User’s Manual at:
http://mining.state.co.us/Documents/DRMSePermittingManualVerl.pdf
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Due to the number of past due fees you will have to log into the ePermitting system for each individual year to
submit an annual report and associated map. However, for convenience you may log into the ePermitting system
and pay the most recent annual fee (2018) then pay the remaining annual fees with a check, via certified mail,
payable to:

Department of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

The above listed Annual Fees must be submitted to the Division no later than 5:00pm on January 2, 2019, or a
Notice of Possible Violation, Cease and Desist Order from ALL prospecting related activities, Civil Penalties equal to
the amount of the annual fees due, and Notice of Formal Public Hearing before the Mined Land Reclamation Board
for consideration of a POSSIBLE PERMIT REVOCATION AND FINANCIAL WARRANTY FORFEITURE will be issued for
File No. P-2013-008.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email
at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

(o

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety



